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Typographical Error on Remittance Advice Statements for Medicaid Pay Cycle   
January 3, 2020 

Please be advised there is a date error on the Remittance Advice (RA) statements associated with the 

January 2, 2020 pay cycle for our Medicaid line of business. The “Payment Date” on the RA inaccurately 

populated with 12/30/2020 instead of 12/30/2019. Please note the run date at the bottom of the 

statement correctly identified that the statement is for the last pay period of 2019. 

We apologize for any confusion this may have caused.  Please be assured there are no other inaccuracies 

impacting the RA statement.   

 


